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Margkr it i LOC kard 

From: Marguerite Lockard 

Sent: 
To: Bob Freeman; Denise Vandiver 

Cc: 
Subject: RE: Docket 060038-El - Confidential DN 03059-06 

Friday, April 14,2006 8:11 AM 

Andrew Maurey; Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn 

Thanks Bob, 

per this e-inail, i will declassify Confidential Docunient No. 03059-06 in Docket 060038-E1 and place it in the 
public docket file. 

Marguerite. 

From: Bob Freeman 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2006 10:50 AM 
To: Marguerite Lockard; Denise Vandiver 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn 
Subject: RE: Docket 060038-E1 - Confidential DN 03059-06 

Marguerite: 

Document no. 03059-06, filed April 4, 2006, may be declassified and sent to the docket file. This document is FPL's response 
to staffs 2004/2005 storm cost audit reports, both the initial and the supplemental report. 

Document No. 03254-06, filed April 11, 2006, alerts the Commission that FPL's audit response will be public, and in 
addition, Document No. 03254-06 places a full copy of the FPL's audit response in the public record. 

I have read documents 03254-06 and 03059-06 concerning the FPL audit response. The two copies of FPL's audit 
response are identical. 

There is no need to keep Document No. 03059-06 classified. 

Bob Freeman 

From: Marguerite Lockard 
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2006 2:16 PM 
To: Denise Vandiver 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Bob Freeman; Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn 
Subject: RE: Docket 060038-E1 - Confidential DN 03059-06 

ok, i'll wait for further instructioiis, thanks. 

From: Denise Vandiver 
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2006 2:14 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: RE: Docket 060038-E1 - Confidential DN 03059-06 

I was wondering about that myself, I think I will ask Bob to check and make sure that is the entire document. It sound like it, 

4/ 14/2006 
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Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2006 2:11 PM 
To: Denise Vandiver 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Bob Freeman; Cochran Keating; Kay Flynn 
Subject: Docket 060038-E1 - Confidential DN 03059-06 

Denise, 

FPL has filed a letter (see attachment) withdrawing its 4/4/06 notice of intent to request confidential classification 
for Confidential Document No. 03059-06, and has an attached copy of this document, non-redacted. 

Is it OK to declassify this document and place in the public docket file ? 

Marguerite. 

4/14/2006 


